
For Immediate Release

Information Note to the Press (Press Release No. 68/2017)

Telecom Regulatory Authority of India

Extension of last date to receive comments on TRAl's Consultation Paper on Ease of
Doing Business in Broadcasting Sector dated 31st July 2017

NEW DELHI, the 29th August 2017: Telecom Regulatory Authority ofIndia (TRAI) had

invited comments of stakeholders on Consultation Paper on "Ease of Doing Business in

Broadcasting Sector" dated 31st July, 2017. The last date for receiving written comments and

counter-comments from stakeholders were initially fixed as zs" August, 2017 and 11th

September, 2017 respectively.

2. On receipt of request from stakeholderslAssociations, the last date for submission of

comments is being extended upto 11th September, 2017 and for counter-comments upto 18thth

September, 2017.

3. Stakeholders are requested to submit their comments on or before n" September,

2017 preferably in electronic form to mkasim@trai.gov.in & aspandey@trai.gov.in . For any

clarification on the afore-said consultation paper, Shri M. Kasim Advisor (B&CS) Telecom

Regulatory Authority of India, Mahanagar Doorsanchar Bhawan, Jawaharlal Nehru Marg,

New Delhi-l10002 may be contacted at Tel : +91-11-23237922, Fax: +91-11-23220442


